
 

Costume Information 
 

5/6L 
1/2 J 
1/2 P 
1/2 R 
1/2 L 

 
Hopefully, you have heard via our newsletter and through your children, of our upcoming 

event on Thursday October 24th at SKiPPS.  
 

‘SKiPPS An Odyssey’ 
Celebration of the Arts 2024 

 

Celebration of the Arts is our annual presentation of the Visual and Performing Arts 
curriculum. Each year there is a different theme and it showcases various types of visual 
arts, movement, singing, dance, music and drama. The event this year centres around 
mythology. Students across the school have been creating visual and performing art 

linked to this theme which will be on display, accompanied by their performances at our 
annual evening Celebration of the Arts event.  

 
More details of the meeting and performance times will be advertised shortly.  

 
As always, we endeavour to make the costuming for the evening as simple, practical, 

inexpensive, and as sustainable as possible. Your assistance and support in your child’s 
preparation for the event is much appreciated.  

 
All students in 5/6L and all of Year 1/2 are performing in the ‘Roman Pantheon’ part of 
the production. We would like them to have a costume with a white base. This could 

comprise of a plain white t-shirt or buttoned shirt, plain white 
shorts/leggings/trousers/jeans or a plain white dress. If you would like to add any 

accessories that link to the ancient Roman theme, please feel free but isn’t necessary. 
For example, a sash of any colour material, draped across the body. Any coloured 

material or shawl draped across body and pinned at shoulder and opposite hip - draped 
across the body diagonally, brown accessories e.g. belt or a gold headband. 

 
Don’t feel like you have to spend a lot of money and make something extravagant. 

Second hand shops and your child’s wardrobe are great places to start. We have put 
some ideas on the back of this letter.  

 
Please keep in mind students will have to perform in the costumes so freedom of 

movement, secure accessories and un-obstructive headware is essential! 
 

Contact your child’s teacher, Chantel or Tanya if you have any questions.  
chantel.jose@education.vic.gov.au 
Tanya.Sleeman@education.vic.gov.au  
 

Thanks, 
 

Tanya & Chantel- The Arts Team & staff 
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